
Cumbria County Council

A
ll o f us

Are you a young person who has 
Special Educational Needs and or 
an Education Health Care Plan?

The All of Us Forum is Cumbria County’s forum for young people with SEND to voice 
their opinions and make suggestions on a range of topics and issues and it is coming 
up!!! At the moment we are looking at words around the topic of ‘Transition’

We are always looking for new members and would love you to join if you can. 
To make it easier for young people to attend we are trying two different times for 
sessions in March.

Wednesday 10 March 2021 4.30 - 5.30pm
Wednesday 17 March 2021 2.00 - 3.00pm 
(we are happy to speak to your school if you would like to attend this session)

The sessions take place on Microsoft Teams so if you would like to join please email 
liz.wright@cumbria.gov.uk to let us know where to send the email link.

We really do hope to see you there!!!


